
                                                                                                         
 
  
CSEA Chapter 9 Negotiations with the Rosemead School District 
Joint Communique  
 
 
CSEA Chapter 9 and the District met on June 21, 2019 to continue negotiations and made 
significant progress on a successor agreement.  
 
On Article I Recognition, we negotiated the article and it will remain status quo.  
 
On Article III Organizational Security, drafts were exchanged and District is reviewing. 
 
On Article IIX Holiday Calendar, we signed a tentative agreement 8.1.3, Holiday Pay. 
 
On Article IX Salary, we reached a tentative agreement.  
 
On Article X Health Benefits, there were no negotiated changes to contract language, but a 
Benefits Committee with CSEA participation will look at plan design. The Committee will meet 
on July 1, 2019. 
 
As mentioned in the previous communique, the teams reached agreement on June 6 on 11.3 
Bereavement. 
  
The teams include the following: 
 

CSEA 
Katherine Monte 
Christina Price 
Denise Fuentes 
Anthony Flores 
Debbie Ramos 
Cristina Castro 
Buddy Renzullo (CSEA Labor Rep) 

District 
Harold Sullins 
Alex Ruvalcaba  
Jerry McCanne 

 


